
 

 
 

MEMO 
 
TO: Select Board 
From: The Community Preservation Committee 
Date:    Monday February 13, 2023 
Re: Select Board liaison to the Community Preservation Committee 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
In the spirit of the Select Board and Town Manager calling for an improved line of 
communication with the Community Preservation Committee, the committee voted at its 
Thursday February 9th meeting to request the Select Board to revisit their current liaison 
selection to the CPC and consider a new member of the Select Board to act as the liaison 
to the CPC.  Thank you for your timely response to this vote. 
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